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Division Memorandum
June 17, 2019

To : Mr. Arnold R. Jungco
Principal, NOHS

Mr. Ernesto Ronald C. Tenorio
Principal, Sibulan National High School

Mrs. Florencia Campoy
Principal, Sibulan Science High School

Mrs. Epifania Cuevas
Principal, Valencia National High School

Mrs. Mary Ann Selomon
Principal, Ong Che Tee Bacong High School

SUBJECT : PREP H: Negros Oriental Debate Workshop

Attached please find letter invitation from Silliman University Debate Society
(SUDS) President, MyKa G. Reambonanza which is self-explanatory.

" You are advised to organize one team composing of nine {9) slots for students
and one (1) slot for the adviser from your school.

Further, kindly contact the email address and the mobile numbers of the
organizers found in the said letter to confirm your attendance to the workshop.

- For your cooperation.

WILFREDA D. BON 0S8, Ph. D, CESO V]
Schools m’ri uperintendent
6811 1

18 JUN 2019
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/ June 17, 2019

./ DR. WILFREDA BONGALOS
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education, Negros Oriental Division

Dear Ma'am:
Good day!

The Silliman University Debate Society (SUDS) is proud fo present. PREP lt: Negros
Oriental Debate Workshop. PREP is a one-day debate workshop that offers students
from schools all around Negros Oriental the basics to debating and public speaking. The .
workshop will include a series of talks from acclaimed debaters around the country and
activities that will both test and improve the skills of students.

The event will be held on July 13, 2019 at the Mary Marquis Smith Hall, Silliman Hall,
Silliman University, Dumaguete City. Now on it's second year, the Silliman University
Debate Society envisions a more inclusive workshop. For this reason, there will be no
registration fee for the workshop to increase participation around the region.

in line with this, the Silliman University Debate Society humbily invites you're the different
public schools across Negros Oriental to the workshop and offers 9 slots for students
and 1 slot for the adviser.

We are hoping for your participation in the event. You may reach us and confirm your
stots on or before June 24, 2019 through the following contacts:

e-mail; sillimandebscc@amail.com
facebook: https//www . facebook.com/SUDebSoc/
mobile: +63 997 921 5064/ +63 956 872 5983

We are hoping to seeing you on July 13! Together let us stand for more. Thank you.
God bless!

Respectiully yours,

SILLIMAN DEBATE SOCIETY
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